
Marketing Team Welcomes Hon’ble Vice Chancellor Prof. (Dr.) Shiv 

Dayal Pandey 

The Marketing Team of The ICFAI University, Raipur, along with Registrar Dr. Manish 

Upadhyay, warmly welcomed the new Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, Prof. (Dr.) Shiv Dayal 

Pandey with a bouquet and best wishes. The team felt honored to meet him and expressed their 

happiness on his joining. The Vice Chancellor appreciated the team’s efforts in promoting the 

university through various platforms. He encouraged everyone to continue working with 

dedication and creativity. The meeting was filled with positive energy and mutual respect. The 

team looks forward to working under his guidance to further strengthen the university’s brand 

and outreach. 

 

 


